
STATION #4 RENOVATIONS 

Owner: 

North East Fire Company 

 
Project Location: 

North East, Maryland 

 
Size: 
19,000 SF 
 
Cost: 
$1.76M - Project 
 
Building Use: 
Public Safety 
 
Delivery System: 
Design/Build  
 
Project Completion: 
2014 
 
Architect: 

Nowland Associates, Inc. 
 
Description: 
A complete renovation and transfor-
mation of the existing banquet room in-
cluded a new bar, raised platform, all 
new finishes, improved ADA access, 
improvements to the commercial kitch-
en, and mechanical and electrical up-
grades. 
 
The existing Fire and EMS functions of 
the building were improved with new 
finishes throughout, additional office 
space, new bathroom and laundry facili-
ties, renovated career staff spaces, and 
mechanical and electrical upgrades in-
cluding the addition of backup power 
generation for the entire building. 
 
Exterior improvements included the ad-
dition of three new entrance vestibules, 
canopy overhangs, new glass overhead 
doors for emergency apparatus, the ad-
dition of a gabled roof enhancing the 
front façade of the building, and com-
plete exterior finishes renovation im-
proving the curb appeal of the entire 
facility. 


